
 
 

 
 
 

SHEF EDITOR, 
 
Respected People of Science and Dear Readers 
 
Our international peer-reviewed JOURNAL JIA (IJIIA) has been published since 2016 twice 
a year with its summer and winter issues and as of July 31th, our 18th issue volume 9 has been 
published. 
 
Since the first issue, all articles published in our journal have been assigned DOI numbers after 
a thorough evaluation process. Due to our publishing principles, each article is sent to reviewers 
chosen from a total list of almost 500 academics and the names of contributing reviewers are 
listed in the generic page of each issue.  
 
2024 JUNE/JUL 2024 Summer Term issue consists of nine original articles. The contents of the 
articles; Art History, Ceramics, Music, Painting, Visual Communication Design, Graphic 
Design and Architecture. Since our journal is in its ninth year, it is in accordance with the 
academic incentive criteria and associate professorship criteria in accordance with the 
publication principles and is included in the category of international refereed journal 
publications within the scope of the field index. 
 
With our 18th issue, we are proud of our contribution to the literature and wish it to be beneficial 
to the world of science and art. We would like to thank our editor Assoc. Prof. Dr. Çimen 
BAYBURTLU, our co-editors Assoc. Dr. Ceren TEKİN KARAGÖZ, Assoc. Dr. Hilmi 
GÜNEY, Lecturer Mustafa Naci TOP, Sebahat YAVUZ BALCI and our Associate Editor 
Assoc. Prof. Dr. M. Arif ÖZCAN, who is also our Associate Editor, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Güssün 
GÜNEŞ, our Index Responsible, and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Melih ÇOBAN, our Foreign Language 
Editor, who works devotedly in every issue.  
 
Prof. Dr. Sibel KILIÇ 
Editor in chief 
 
 
 


